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Comments from the United States-- Approval by Mail: SREP Maldives: 

Accelerating Sustainable Private Investments in Renewable Energy (ASPIRE) 

IBRD 

 
 
Dear Patricia, 
 
Thanks to the IBRD for providing helpful answers to our questions on the Maldives 
ASPIRE proposal in a timely manner. This project has great potential to demonstrate 
the role distributed solar generation can play in allowing island nations to reduce 
dependence on fuel imports and move toward cleaner forms of energy production. The 
United States and Australia support the use of SREP funds for this project. 
 
danny 
 
Daniel F. Morris 
Office of Environment and Energy 
US Department of the Treasury 
Daniel.Morris2@treasury.gov  
202.622.9352 (o) 
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